
RAJYA SABHA SECRETARIAT 
 

N O T I C E 

 

Sub: Important instructions for the candidates appearing in Main 

Examination for the post of Secretariat Assistant (English/Hindi/Urdu) 

(Advt. No. 1/2017) scheduled to commence at 11.00 AM on 18.01.2020 -

reg. 

 

           All the candidates appearing in the Main Examination for the post of 

Secretariat Assistant (English/ Hindi/ Urdu) may recall that vide an earlier Notice 

dated 10.01.2020, they were advised to reach the Reception Office of the 

Parliament House Annexe Building, at least one hour before the commencement 

of  the examination. 

2.     In this regard, candidates are further informed that due to Republic Day 

Parade Rehearsals - 2020 and the security issues related thereto, the Delhi 

Traffic Police has enforced some traffic restrictions on certain roads leading 

to the Parliament House Complex and have issued traffic advisories in leading 

newspapers in this regard. 

3.      Keeping in view the above, and the fact that NO PARKING FACILITY 

would be facilitated by this Secretariat in or around the Parliament House 

Complex, the candidates are again advised to plan their travel so as to reach and 

report at Reception Office of the Parliament House Annexe Building, well in time 

and in any case at least one hour before the start of the examination. 

4.     Further, the candidates are again advised to scrupulously follow all the 

instructions mentioned in their admit card and the earlier Notice issued in this 

regard. 

 

RECRUITMENT CELL 

17.01.2020 
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